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December 2018 

Dear Friends & Missions Partner  

Updates on Church of God Ministry in Africa 

 Nairobi, Kenya – Celebration 40 years CoG Kenya 

Early December the Church of God in Kenya 
celebrated their 40th anniversary. Many 

former Missionaries, Overseers and guest 
speakers from overseas and from within 

Africa were present to help celebrate this 

great occasion. Juergen Rudolph had planned 
the graduation of a big number of ToT 

students in one of the sessions. It was a 
wonderful highlight for the National Church. 

In the meantime, the Church of God in Kenya 
has 220 congregations and 9403 members. 

Under the leadership of David Bwire, Overseer 

the church is making great progress. 

 N’Djamena, Chad – National Convention 

Also in December, the Church of God in Chad celebrated their National Convention. Since the 

leadership of the church has put emphasis on the “Firewall Initiative” and on church planting, 155 
new congregations and 55 Mission stations have been added to the church. Amane Mamathe, 

Overseer has visited all new congregations to verify the tremendous growth. Sound Biblical doctrine 
is a great necessity for the new believers. During one of the services, three missionaries were 

commissioned to be sent to the North of the 
country and to unreached people groups. An 

offering was collected to support these 

missionaries – totaling almost the equivalent 
of U$ 3000.00. Individual sponsors have 

committed themselves to support this 
missions venture on a monthly basis. At the 

last night of the conference, about 50 persons 

received Jesus Christ and in a morning 
session while Timothy Gbo was ministering 

others were filled with the Holy Spirit. We 
give God glory for the tremendous outpour of 
His grace and blessings.   

 Mali – new congregation in Capital 

Salomon, missionary from Chad to Mali has been able by the grace of God to establish a new 

congregation in the capital. Former Muslims are coming to Jesus. There is also great progress on 
the Ministry Center building project. The new congregation is already worshipping in the building. 

 

 
 

A very blessed Christmas to all and God’s favor in the New Year 
Peter & Debbie Thomas 

 

 

 
Central Africa: 

Angola 
Equatorial- Guinea 

Botswana 

Congo- (Brazzvl) 

Congo D.R. 

Malawi 

Mosambique 

Zambia 

Sao Tome-Principe 

Central- African 

Republic 
 

East Africa: 
Burundi 

Ethiopia 

Kenya 

Rwanda 

Sudan 

Tanzania 

Zanzibar 

Uganda 
 

West Africa: 
Benin 

Burkina Faso 

cameroon 

Gambia 

Guinea 

Ghana 

Ivory Coast 

Liberia 

Mali 

Niger 

Nigeria 

Senegal 

Sierra Leone 

Tchad 

Togo 

 

Southern Africa: 

Lesotho 

Swaziland 

Namibia 

Mauritius 

Reunion 

Madagascar 

Zimbabwe 

 


